
Hunter Junior High School Community Council  
November 21, 2023


Attendance 

Erik Brondum (West Valley City Public Works), Officer M. Millet (West Valley City Police 
Department), Andrea Jaroscak, Ben Anderson, Jennifer Jennings, Karel Nelson


Student Crossing Safety Meeting with WVC


-Erik Brondum from West Valley City Public Works


-Discuss safety at student crossings at 6000W and 6400W


• Biggest concerns


- Reducing speeds along 6400W


- Crossings at 6000W and Wending along with speed and visibility through those 
crosswalks


- Missing sidewalks along 6000W


• West Valley City 


- will monitor traffic through concern areas and look into flashing lights and other 
possible solutions


• Community Council


- Review our Safe Walking Route Plan


- Encourage as many students to walk, reducing traffic in school zones


- Inform parents about walking and traffic concerns


- Have an assembly to discuss being a Safe Pedestrian


•

Council Membership List and Positions

- Chair - Ben Anderson

- Co-Chair - Andrea Jaroscak

- Secretary - Jennifer Jennings
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Principal Assurances


Moved to December Meeting


Safe Walking Plan and School Student Achievement Plan

Are following complete, up to date, and do the need to be submitted?


- Safe Walking Plan - Needs to be reviewed and have an undated plan submitted

-
- School Student Achievement Plan - Completed and submitted. Available under the Hunter 

Junior High Community Council Page


Parent Concerns

- Attendance and tardies

• Provide incentives for “perfect”/improved attendance (for example small gift cards, Hawk 

Points, movie)
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NEXT MEETING:


December 19th at 3:00
TO DO:

Review Safe Walking Plan

Observe concerns 

Report back any new ideas


